
 

 

Ref: RSJ113222 
 
The Parent/ Guardian/ Carer  
 
 

 Date: 22nd July 2022 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian / Carer 
 
Re:  Roofing Works at Worplesdon Primary School 
 
We are writing to introduce ourselves as the Contractor commissioned by Surrey 
County Council to carry out the above works. 
 
As a matter of courtesy, we wish to advise you that the commencement of scaffold to 
the school shall begin: 
 

WEEK COMMENCING 25TH JULY 2022 
 
These works and the subsequent roof works will cause some noise; please accept 
our apologies for any disruption that may be caused. We would advise that the 
project is expected to complete late October 2022, however this may be subject to 
delays with weather, deliveries, materials lead times. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact either myself 
on the number shown below, or our Site Manager, Tony Wren on 07845014353 
 
If you are worried about phoning a mobile, please let the phone ring twice and 
hang up. It will appear on our phones as a missed call and we will call you 
back. 
 
Yours faithfully 
For and on behalf of Breyer Group plc 
 

Steve Jex 
 

Steve Jex 
Contracts Manager  
Mobile: 07947 371 428 
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